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To whom it may concern: 
 
On Thursday July 21, 2011, I met with Vince Romano and Victor Villacrez to 
discuss the plan to open a Wingstop at 1234 Regent Street. Vince owns two 
other Wingstops in the Chicago area and this would be his third store. Vic 
is the Liquor Agent. We discussed the operation, the menu, and the nature 
of business on Regent Street. I believe there restaurant will benefit the 
area by providing a late night menu on weekends, and alcohol revenues will 
overall be minimal. I fully support Vince’s application for the Beer only 
license based on the record of his business, the low level of anticipated 
alcohol sales, and late night menu variety. I believe the restaurant will 
eventually become an great asset for the neighborhood.   
 
Please consider granting approval of the Class B Beer Only liquor license 
to Wingstop at the ALRC meeting this August 17th. If you have any 
questions, feel free to call my cell: 608-807-7962. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott 
 
Madison Common Council 
Alder, District 8 

 


